
Board of Directors Monthly Meeting 

From the Board Secretary: 

 The following action was taken during the May 9, 2022 meeting 

1. Accepted the minutes of April 11, 2022 as corrected.  

2. Accepted the treasurer’s report of April 30, 2022. 

3. Accepted the 2022-2023 budget as presented. 

4. Accepted the update of BTQG Business Forms. 

5. Adjournment. 


